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Manly NSW 

RE: DA2022/0662 - 1 / 63 - 67 The Corso MANLY NSW 2095 

I strongly object.to a Hard Rock Cafe in Manly. At its core Manly is a beautiful seaside village 
with natural attractions. Hard Rock Cafe with its large neon guitar significantly detracts from 
that natural beauty. Manly's safety and enjoyment for locals and tourists has been managed 
over the last decade with the community, the pub, council and police having put in a big effort 
in relation to alcohol fuelled brawls late at night. We do not need another pub in Manly and 
certainly not open until 3 am. Large numbers of partygoers making their way out of the venue 
in the early hours is not fair to the residents. Manly is a small cbd with residential developments 
throughout. Hard Rock Cafe would be better suited to an area not in the middle of residential 
apartments. Brookvale is an example where other entertainment venues are popular or another 
industrial site without residents trying to sleep during the night. 
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